
San Mateo County Express Lanes Joint Powers 

Authority 

(SMCEL-JPA) 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON ADOPTION OF 

THE FISCAL YEAR 2024 BUDGET 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Express Lanes Joint 

Powers Authority (SMCEL-JPA) will hold a public hearing on June 9, 2023 at a 

meeting scheduled to begin at 9:00 am.  This meeting will be conducted as a 

hybrid teleconference and in-person meeting at the Bacciocco Auditorium, 2nd 

floor, 1250 San Carlos Avenue, San Carlos. 

 

Members of the public may attend in person or participate remotely via Zoom at  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82820164175?pwd=dlJzS2VFRU9LVXEzZWg0MkxC

aDJxQT09 or by entering Meeting ID: 828 2016 4175, Passcode: 060923 in the 

Zoom app for audio/visual capability or by calling 1-669-900-6833 (enter webinar 

ID and press # when prompt for participant to consider the following item: 

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the following item: 

 

Adoption of the Fiscal Year 2024 Budget Pursuant to Section 131266 of the 

California Public Utilities Code 

At the hearing, the Board of Directors will hear and consider oral and written 

testimony by any affected agency or interested person and the report of the Chief 

Financial Officer. For more information, please contact the Budget Administration 

office, 1250 San Carlos Avenue, 2nd Floor, San Carlos, CA 94070 at (650) 508-

6259 or at chenj@samtrans.com. 

Dated:  May 25, 2023 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82820164175?pwd=dlJzS2VFRU9LVXEzZWg0MkxCaDJxQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82820164175?pwd=dlJzS2VFRU9LVXEzZWg0MkxCaDJxQT09

